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11 September 2020 
 
 
Mr Nicholas Denniston 
 
Email: fyi-request-13555-0eb4895b@requests.fyi.org.nz;   
 
Dear Mr Denniston 
 
RE Official information request CDHB 10393 
 
I refer to your email dated 19 August 2020 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act from Canterbury DHB. Specifically:  
 
Some time ago a stocktake of all Canterbury DHB & West Coast DHB roles covered by PSA A/PH&T 
MECA, Allied and Public Health Scale 5.2. was completed and is due to be updated as part of a 
potential career framework document for allied health.  

1. I am requesting access to this de-identified public information detailing the pay levels of all of 
the allied health staff covered under this agreement within the CDHB. It is essential that we 
have access to this information and if possible how it compares to the WCDHB . This piece of 
work was originally completed a number of years ago and is a key piece of information with 
regards to the DBHB meeting its commitments under PSA A,PH&T MECA, Allied and Public 
Health Scale 5.2 which expires 31.10.2020 .  

 
We are writing to confirm that we are granting a response to your request.  Our response is in its final 
review and approval process and will be sent to you as soon as is reasonably practicable. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ralph La Salle 
Team Leader 
Planning and Funding 
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